
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
October 18, 2015

“Through his suffering, my servant shall justify many.”  Isaiah 53:11b 

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, October 18, 2015 – Sugar Weekend  
Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time
  9:00 am  PRE Classes – PreK – 5th Grade
  9:00 am  Adult Catechism Class with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community   
11:30 am  Coffee and donuts
 

Monday, October 19, 2015    
    No am   Liturgy
Take Breakfast to ICU Waiting Room at Baptist-Desoto
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts   
    

Tuesday, October 20, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Mark Nix 
  
Wednesday, October 21, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Frankie Whittle    
  6:00 pm  Holy Spirit bowling group
  6:30 pm  PRE 6-12th grades  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, October 22, 2015  
  8:00 am  Liturgy +      
  9:00 am  Bible Study   with Sara Rauch

  7:00 pm  Choir 
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, October 23, 2015  
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Fr. James Cunniffe  by: Don & Chris Greer
  

Saturday, October 24, 2015      
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community  
     

Sunday, October 25, 2015   
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time
  9:00 am  PRE Classes – PreK – 5th Grade
  9:00 am  Adult Catechism Class  with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy +William Holland  by: Lucy Holland   
11:30 am  Coffee and donuts

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
October 18 – Maria Mitchell

October 25 – Merrygen Currick

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
October 18 – Joy Sample

October 25 – Maria Mitchell

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY

October – Noreen French

Have you prayed your Rosary today?

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

Liturgy Ministry Schedule  
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, October 24 – 6:00 pm     
Greeter:  Lorraine Faulkner/Maureen Morgan
Usher:  Don Greer/Charlie Young 
Server:  Danny Thomas/Landon Ellis                                
Lector:  Bill Marking/Help               
Gift Bearer:   Deloris Ferguson/Joyce Helf
Eucharistic Ministers: Sam & Leslye Hall/Nancy Brown 

Sunday, October 25 – 10:30 am  (Men’s Association)
Greeter:  Bob Johnson/Help 
Usher:  Lee Smith/Jack McIngvale/Dennis Johnson/Help
Server:   Jimmy Terry/Help
Lector:  Michael Six/Help
Gift Bearer:   Help 
Eucharistic Ministers: Bill Warner/Help/Help/
Help/Help/Help/Help

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,871.75
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$1,161.00 
Community Services…………………………$     50.00
Bread………………………………………..$    84.00
   

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #6 – Ron Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and 
Darren Macip will begin Wednesday, October 21 through
Saturday, October 24.  Team #7 –Bill Gaudet, Evan 
Murphy, Lance Nelson, and John Tignor will begin 
Wednesday, October 28 through Saturday, October 31.   
This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of dollars 
every year!  It is a real service to the Lord.      

God Bless all our lawn ministers.

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

There should be no eating,
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drinking or gum in the Church.
If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

Courses in the Diocese of Memphis
Lector Training Level 1
Thursdays, Oct. 22, 29 & Nov. 5, 6:45 – 9 pm
Church of the Holy Spirit 2300 Hickory Crest Dr. Memphis, 
TN 38119  –   6 hours with Louise Cayo
RESPECT LIFE MONTH:  HELP SAVE A BEATING
HEART—If you forgot your filled baby bottle this
weekend, please bring it by the church Monday.
The donations are to help defray the cost of ultra
sounds and other expenses incurred at the Pregnancy
Care Center in Southaven.  All the bottles were taken – so 
if you wanted one but they were gone, please feel free to 
drop your donation in the baby basket or by the church 
Monday. 

FATHER/SON PROGRAM for 12 - 15 year old boys and 
their dads to learn about God’s gifts of human sexuality, 
fertility, chastity and His plan for growing up and 
becoming a man of integrity. Next Sunday, October 25, 
4:00 -7:00pm, Saint Francis Hospital Auditorium, 5959 
Park Ave. in Memphis.  Pizza and refreshments.  $25.00 
per family if received by October 21.   Pre-registration 
required.  Register online at www.cdom.org or call 
Diocese of Memphis NFP Center at (901) 373-1285 for 
more information.

REGISTRATION FOR RCIA (RITE OF CHRISTIAN 
INITIATION FOR ADULTS ……AND CHILDREN 
AGES 7 AND UP) IS OPEN NOW.  Adult classes have 
begun. Call Sr. Emily for an appointment to register.

We have a beautiful church.  We need your help to 
keep it picked up and cleaned after the masses.  Take a
few minutes after the Mass has ended to straighten the 
books and check the area for trash.  This is our home 
and should always be clean and welcoming including 
our bathrooms! No food or drink inside!

HOLY SPIRIT LADIES ASSOCIATION
e-mail holyspiritladies@gmail.com.

CONFIRMATION 2015 -- Fr. Bob will give a 
special class on the Mass for the 2015 confirmation 
classes from our six parishes here at Holy Spirit at 
6:30 pm on Wednesday, October 21, 2015.

DECORATED SUGAR BAG CONTEST  Dear Students,  
Once again we are going to sponsor a “Decorated Sugar 
Bag” contest for our October service project.  There will 
be prizes awarded for the Sunday morning group and the
Wednesday night group.  
Please use a 4 or 5 lb bag of sugar, decorate it anyway 
that you want, and turn it in to Miss Amanda by Friday, 
October 23, 2015. 

Once the winners have been announced the bags will be 
donated to the food pantry on behalf of Holy Spirit.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Happy Fall Ya’ll,
Miss Amanda

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Wednesday 
morning at 8:30 am for a weigh in and sharing.  
Liz Brown is our contact person for this 
adventure.  901-331-3419.  

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Art Cortesi, Ned Sabbatini, Stanley Chimahusky, Cynthia 
Williams (Betty Mize niece), Lilyana Hill (Felicia grand),  Dresten 
Gaboya, Carolyn Cantrell, Jane Cole (Infant), John Foti (Muzzi 

Bro), Elizabeth Thyer, Jeriel Caha (nix), Jennifer Smith (nix), 
David Snyder (Diane Dryja Bro), Victoria Greer, Mike Shelby 
(MaryAnn’s Bro), Corrine Patton, Lester Johnson (Bob’s twin), 
Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), Cathy Cuthbertson (Sheila Parr 

Aunt), Carol Krug (Nancy M. sisnlaw), Howard Snyder (D. Dryja 

dad),  Harriet Lupo, Don Smith (Marie’s son), Joe Menne 
(Charlie’s bro), Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), June Vanlandingham,
Joseph Ingoglia, Nancy Rachal, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal 

bronlaw), Joy Smith, Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), Mary Griffin, Dan 
Chalk (N. French), Meredith Hannah, Lucas Goeller  (Newcamp), 
Kim Craig (J. Davis sisnlaw), Dr. Robert Maddux, Carter  
Brooks, Myriam Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken 

Hoover’s sis), Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), Sara Hewitt (Marie 

Smith), Robert Tully (broinlaw), Carolyn Ann Hollahan (B. Kelly’s 

sis), Linda Buechele, Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and Jared 
Smith (Liz Brown).   Please notify the Pastor when serious illness 
occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to 
strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick
(Anointing).

All Saints and All Souls: November 1 and 2, 
All Saints & Souls Day fall on Sunday and
Monday his year. The obligation for the Feast of
All Saints is fulfilled by attending any weekend
Mass. The Mass of All Souls will be offered at all
the weekend Masses at all parishes.

ALL SOULS TRIDUUM OF MASSES: Please 
remember all your deceased loved ones in our annual 
triduum (three) of Masses which will be offered for their 
intentions. Include their names on All Souls Day Envelopes
which can be found in the pews. You can include a 
donation for the Masses. Drop the envelope in the 
collection basket.  The dates for the three All Souls Day 
Mass Intentions will be listed in the parish bulletins. The 
envelopes with the names of our beloved deceased will 
be part of the offertory presentation of gifts throughout 
the month of November.

ALL SOULS BOOK OF 
REMEMBRANCE: Each year we 
include in the parish Book of 
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Remembrance those parish members who passed away 
between November 2nd of the previous year and 
November 1st of the current year. We will include an 
insert into the Book of Remembrance with the names of 
all non-parish family members who passed away during 
that same one year time period. You will find a sheet in 
the common gathering space of the church.

The Men’s Association has frozen 2 lb. bags of Pride of 
The Pond Catfish for $8.00 each.  Call Sal Galtelli 662-
429-5071 or the church office  662-429-7851.
RECYCLING   The Men’s Association is now
accepting aluminum cans.  Bring your bags to the
garage door or if you are in the Family Life
Center, put them in the containers marked for
cans.  Proceeds are being split between Catholic Social 
Services, Interfaith Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti 
Scholarship Fund.  For further information,  contact Lee 
Smith at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

Volunteers needed to serve at the weekend
liturgies.  Be praying about where God is calling

you to serve.

THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION   now have the New Look 
shirts, caps, and visors of polyester “Sta Dri” material.  
Order forms available after weekend masses.  
        Shirts $20.00      Caps/Visors $10.00
             Slip over windbreaker    $25.00

Ladies & Men’s sizes available

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?   
LANDSCAPE LOVERS, DIRT DIVAS AND
FOLIAGE FANATICS We need your help!  
Our grounds, OUR COMMON HOME, need a 

little tender loving care.  Weed pulling, watering, litter 
pick up…… we have something for everyone.  Limited 
time?  NO PROBLEM…….Those interested in keeping 
our wonderful parish home beautiful should contact 
Roxanne McIngvale at 429-9294 or 
roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

HOLY SPIRIT RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  is available 
for business Monday through Friday from 9 am to 3 pm. 
It is open on Saturday evenings before Mass and on 
Sunday mornings after Mass.  Take time to stop in and 
check it out.  

2015 CONFIRMATIONS - Confirmandi 
for the class of 2015 for all six of our 
parishes will participate in the 
celebration presided over by Bishop 
Joseph Kopacz. The celebration will be 
held at Christ the King on Sunday, 

October 25, 2015 at 5pm. The Mass will be followed by 
a reception dinner in the Christ the King Parish Hall 
Center.

BLOOD DRIVE AT CTK  "The Knights of Columbus 
Council 7120 and the Lifeblood organization would like 
to announce a blood drive at Christ the King Parish Hall,
to be held on Sunday 01, November, from 11:00 am to 
4:00 pm. Because of your abundant generosity, 52 units 
of blood were given at our drive last June.  A free 
pancake breakfast will be served for those who give 
blood.  Signups for the blood drive will occur after all 
masses on the weekends of 18 and 25 October."  You 
may also call CTK to get on the list 662-342-1073.

DIOCESE OF JACKSON   The Cathedral of Saint Peter the 
Apostle invites you to an evening Gala on November 7, 
2015, from 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. at The Old Capitol 
Inn. The evening will include raffles, auction packages, 
food, dancing and fun. Tickets include three drink tickets
per person and may be purchased on line or by calling 
the church office at 601-969-3125. Prices are $60 each 
or two for $100. There are also three Florida Vacation 
Packages for raffle, tickets are $20.00 each.  Tickets are 
available on line at www.cathedralsaintpeter.org/events. 
You do not have to be present to win the vacation 
packages.  Please join the Cathedral family in enjoying 
this event.

FREE MINISTRY TO TRAVELING CATHOLICS
For nationwide Mass times and locations: call 1-
800-627-7846 or Internet www.Masstimes.org
Yes, Holy Spirit is there!

COLLEGE STUDENTS  "The Northwest
Mississippi Community College Catholic Student 
Association is open to students at any Northwest 
campus. Our meetings
are held the last Monday of each month during each 
semester at 5:30 p.m. in the McLendon Union, Room 
130 on the Senatobia campus. 
Come join us for fellowship and fun, and learn a little 
more about your faith while you are there! Our first 
meeting of the year is Monday, Oct. 26!  For more 
information, contact LaJuan Tallo at 662-816-1129." 

ST. JUDE – Got a Lost Cause?  Nothing is impossible for 
the patron of lost causes, St. Jude. Jude was one of the 
twelve apostles of Jesus. In Scripture he is called 
Thaddaeus and is also known as Jude Thaddaeus.
In icons, St. Jude is often shown with tongues of fire 
around his head representing the receiving of the Holy 
Spirit, along with other apostles, on Pentecost. After the 
death of Jesus, Jude preached the gospel and served the 
poor. He is believed to have been martyred in 65 AD and
his feast day is October 28. Call upon St. Jude this 
month for an answer to what seems unanswerable in 
your life. “Saint Jude, Hope of the Hopeless, Pray for 
me!”    Our Sunday Visitor – October 2015
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CONGRATULATIONS
AND 

BEST WISHES
To Evan and Madeline Murphy 
on the birth of their daughter,

Ella Frances Murphy
born on October 3, 2015

she weighed in at 9 lbs. 8 oz
and 20¼”long

hEy YoUtH

You’re invited to 

Learn How to Pray the Rosary 
and Pizza with Father Thi.

Sunday, November 8th 
at 5:00 o’clock in the afternoon

at the home of Jason and Kristin Carter,
4080 Bluff Rd, Hernando, MS.

There will be a sign up sheet in Narthex.
Please sign up so we can plan accordingly.

If you have any questions please feel free to call 
Kim Tarsi at 662-719-4116.



Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their deepest condolences to the
Albersman Families  

on the recent death of their mother  +Fran Albersman
May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, rest in peace
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